
  

IMPORTANT INFO 
 

Kenosha H.O.G. 
 

Chapter Officers 
 

Ken Robers, Director   

262-620-4078. 

krobers2@wi.rr.com 

 

Kevin Klee Assistant Director 

262-412-1556 

kmkrider1957@hotmail.com 

 

Jill Smart,  Membership Officer  

414-491-7778 

Jcsmart67@gmail.com 
 

Vicki Maloney, Treasurer 

262-325-3713 

pickyvicki78@yahoo.com 

 

Cheryl Fry, Secretary 

847-217-3564 

cherylfwy@comcast.net 

 

Sue Lynd, Activities Director 

262-914-8037 
suezqlynd@yahoo.com 

 

Paul Steffensen, Safety Officer 

262-945-2149 

 

Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 

847-217-3552 

gymfwy@comcast.net 

 

Margarita Ramon, LOH 

224-572-1323 
margarita.ramon.abbott.com 

 

Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 

262-657-9493 

hogsunshinelady@aol.com 

 

Pam Rose, Editor 

224-577-9766 

yldrose07@gmail.com 

 

Kenosha HOG Website  

http://kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 

 

Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 

 

Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 

5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 

 

262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

Hi all hope you had a safe and happy new year. Still no new up 

dates on state rally rooms are few and far between. If you are go-

ing to state I hope you have better luck getting a room then me. I 

hope 2013 is better riding weather then last. 

 

Kevin Klee 
Asst. Director 

Prayers and Sympathy 
 
Paul Steffensen Mom passed away on December 30, 2012. Margaret Steffensen 
was 86. 
 
Terry Grinus passed away on January 1, 2013. Terry was 66 and our former 
member. 
 
Richard "Dick" Roy Parker Family. Richard was one of our former members. Richard 

passed away on January 12, 2013. Richard was 79. 
 
Feel Better 
 
We hope that Gerald (Pete) DeGrand is doing better since his accident. 
 
We hope that Glenn Thomas is doing well after surgery on his shoulder and 
waist in January. 
 
 
 
Prayers and Get Well Wishes for Joseph Starling. Joseph is going thru 
cancer treatment. Joseph Starling email address is jstarling.wi.rr.com. 
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating their marriage in the month of  

February! 

 

submitted by Joan Lesko 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating 

their birthdays in February!       

 

submitted by Joan Lesko 

 2 Nancy Bates RIP   14 Sandra Rapey 

2 George Carpenter   14 Phyllis (Judy) Starling 

2 Ground Hog Day   16 Frank Deluca 

2 William Urban   17 Rose Ingoglia 

3 Marty Butler   17 Jerry Olson 

3 Margaret (Maggie) Walther 17 Regi Pizzala 

4 Stephen Laviolette   19 Rick Brennan 

7 Diane Bosovich   20 Mick Bosovich 

7 Jeannette Haines   20 Jim Madden 

9 Christine Behm   23 Jay Hill 

10 Julie Carpenter   24 Bruce Radowski 

10 Cheryl Fry    25 Jeff Rapey 

12 Robert Camerena   25 Brenda Thompson 

13 Carlos Castillo RIP  26 Thomas Miceli 

14 Happy Valentine Day  26 Dave Schneider 

2 Curt & Laura DeBruin   19 Les & Sheryl Laphilliph 
14 Rick & Carolyn Bidlack   19 Greg & Pam Mantis 
14 Mick & Tami Bosovich   19 Chuck & Barbara Winslett 
15 Robert & Anita Camerena  22 Keane & Mary O'Malley  

Hi All, 

 

I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the Bristol Oaks Country Club for our February Chapter Meeting. 

Please note the time is at 6:00 PM. 

Sat. Feb. 9th. Please bring an appetizer, snack or dessert to pass. There will be a cash bar. This is a good time for 

catching up with fellow HOG members and it will help fight cabin fever. Hope to see everyone there.  

Feb. 20th is cooking with David at Davids Bistro in Antioch 6:30 pm rumor has it, that this is a good time, good 

food, and a good evening. 

A reminder they are looking for bowlers. Not to forget Chili cook off is coming in March.  

 

Sue Lynd 

HAPPY  

VALENTINES  

DAY! 
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Hi all! 

 

February is Service Seminar month! If you haven’t signed up for your model call the service department right 

away! (262)857-8537.  

If you know anyone wanting to learn how to ride, our Rider’s Edge sign-up begins February 1st. The classes 

will start the first weekend in April and run almost every weekend throughout the summer.  

February 9th we will be celebrating Mardi Gras with New Orleans style cuisine! There are more goodies that 

day so it is worth stopping in and checking out! 

We are starting to make plans for next summer’s events, especially with the 110th Anniversary right around the 

corner. If there are any ideas for events that you have please feel free to let us know! We are always looking 

for new and exciting things to do! 

 

The Uke’s Team 

Hi All, 

 

Just a reminder that the February meeting will be held on Saturday evening, February 9th 

at Bristol Oaks Country Club from 6-8 pm. We’ll open with appetizers at 6 pm with the 

meeting starting at 7.  Should be a fun evening with good food and friends.   

We’ll be accepting membership renewals in February and March; after that the list will be 

updated to show only current members. 

Once again we’ll be doing the stamp books for the upcoming year and I encourage everyone 

to get one as it’s a great way to support local businesses, find new places to go, and to just 

have a great time.   

 

We’ll also be doing the bike raffle this year.  With this being the 110th Anniversary of 

Harley there’ll be alot of people wanting a chance to win the bike.  So with that being said, 

we encourage everyone to at least get a book/envelope and sell them.   

 

Cheryl Fry 
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Happy February to all our members, 

 

This year is going to be very exciting with the Harley 110th anniversary the 30th HOG anniversary and all the Ke-

nosha Chapter events we have planned. 

The Chapter will need all the assistance we can get from our members to make the year successful. We are plan-

ning on doing both a bike raffle and our stamp book this year, so we will need everyone to step up and sell, sell, 

sell!! 

We plan to have an area at Chocolate Fest to display the bike and sell tickets. More information will be provided 

as the time comes closer. 

Volunteering is a very good way to meet the other members of the chapter and is a very rewarding experience. 

We already have two members who are interested in distributing the raffle tickets at our meetings! 

There are many events that we could use your help, so feel free to ask any board member and they will direct 

you to the right person. 

One of our first events of the year is our Bike Blessing. Paula Stumpf, with the assistance of Ray, has agreed to 

lead the event again this year. I would like to thank both of them as it is not an easy job to coordinate all of the 

various Law and Rescue Departments for this event. 

Once again we are trying to end the event at the 75th Street Inn, with them handling the food and entertainment. 

Lets all hope for clear weather!! 

I am looking forward to seeing you all at our events this year. 

 

Thank you, 

Ken Robers 

Hello everyone, 

 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to fill out the survey at the last meeting.  I re-

ceived a variety of suggestions and ideas that as Road Captains we will try to include this 

year.  I will have surveys available again at the Feb. meeting for anyone who did not have 

an opportunity to fill out the survey.   

 

Both Road Captains and Assistant Road Captains will be participating in First Aid/CPR 

late in Feb or early March.  This makes sure that we are prepared for any emergencies 

that may occur while out on all our rides.  

 

We will probably plan on continuing the weekly dinner rides but we may include brunch 

runs from the stamp book. 

 

With the emphasis of our Chapter being a riding chapter, please consider volunteering 

for some of the activities that we have during the year. 

 

Gym  

Email: gymfwy@comcast.net (847)217-3552 
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For those that want to mail in dues.  Please send to: 

 

 

 

Jill Smart  

24815 67th Street 

Paddock Lake, WI 53168 
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News from the membership corner: 

 

January's meeting was exciting for me being the new Membership Officer and I felt that the renewal process went fairly smooth!!  If 

you still have renewal paperwork to turn in or you are interested in joining our Chapter, please get your paperwork in to me as soon as 

possible.  You can bring renewal forms to the next meeting in February or you can hand them in at Uke's.  If you prefer to mail them 
in, you may mail them directly to me: Jill Smart - 24815 67th Street, Paddock Lake, WI 53168.   

 

We are working on a welcome packet for new members and as soon as it is ready, any new members will receive a copy of the packet.  

If any of your information should change throughout the year or if you notice an error in your information that we have, please feel 

free to email me any changes.  My email is jcsmart67@gmail.com. 

 

Welcome to the following new members as of January: 

 

Brian and Melissa Hawver 

Michael Mermel 

Mary Yott 

Scott Reboletti 

 

Jill Smart 

Membership Officer 

Polar Bear Run 2013! 
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Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter 

 

5995 120th Ave. 

 

Kenosha, WI 53144 
 

Return Service Requested 


